
Los Angeles County Waterworks District No. 29, Malibu 

01/10/2025 

UNSAFE WATER ALERT 
DO NOT DRINK THE TAP WATER IN AREAS SHOWN ON MAP BELOW 

Failure to follow this advisory could result in illness. 

The Los Angeles County Waterworks District No. 29 (LACWD) and State Water Resources Control Board 
Division of Drinking Water strongly advise customers in the eastern portion of the City of Malibu up to and 
including Carbon Canyon and the community of Saddle peak in Topanga, as shown in the attached map, 
to NOT DRINK OR COOK WITH THE TAP WATER UNTIL FURTHER NOTICE. 

This notice supersedes the two Boil Water Notices issued on January 8 and 9, 2025. 

This notice is due to the potential of fire-related contaminants, including benzene and other volatile organic 
compounds (VOCs) that may have entered the water system. As a precaution, LACWD is providing this 
DO NOT DRINK NOTICE. 

Due to VOCs ability to vaporize at lower temperatures and become airborne, residents are advised 
to: 

• Limit use of hot water.

• Limit shower time/bathing, and do not take baths (use lukewarm water and ventilate area)

• Use a dishwasher to wash dishes and use air dry setting

• Wash clothing in cold water

• Avoid using clothes dryers (dry laundry outdoors)

• Do not use hot tubs or swimming pools

• Do not use ice from automatic ice makers

• Use proper ventilation when using water indoors

Follow these important instructions to ensure your health and safety: 

• DO NOT DRINK OR COOK WITH THE TAP WATER---USE ONLY BOTTLED WATER
Bottled water should be used for all drinking (including baby formula and juice), brushing teeth,
washing dishes, making ice and food preparation until further notice. This also applies to pets and
domestic animals.

• DO NOT TREAT THE TAP WATER YOURSELF
Boiling, freezing, filtering, adding chlorine or other disinfectants, letting water stand, or applying any
other form of treatment will NOT make the water safe.

The affected areas are shown on the attached map. Please share this information with all other people 
who drink this water, especially those who may not have received this public notice directly such as 
people in apartments, nursing homes, schools, and businesses. You can do this by posting this notice 
in a public place or distributing copies by hand or mail. 

UPDATES TO THIS ADVISORY WILL BE PROVIDED BASED ON MONITORING RESULTS. LACWD 
will inform you when tests show that water is safe to drink. For more information call (800) 675-4357. 
You may also contact the State Water Resources Control Board District Office at (818) 551-2004. 



LOS ANGELES COUNTY WATERWORKS DISTRICT 29 

BOTTLED WATER DISTRIBUTION LOCATION 
for Customers Affected by Do Not Drink Notice 

January 10, 2025 

Los Angeles County Waterworks District 29 has issued a DO NOT DRINK NOTICE for the eastern 
portion of the City of Malibu up to and including Carbon Canyon and the community of Saddle Peak 
in Topanga due to the potential of fire-related contaminants that may have entered the water 
system. Affected customers are urged to not drink or cook with the tap water until further notice. 

Waterworks District 29 will be distributing bottled water to affected customers at the following 
distribution location: 

• 23533 West Civic Center Way
Malibu, CA 90265
(10 a.m. – 6 p.m.)

SITIOS DE DISTRIBUCION DE AGUA EMBOTELLADA 

Para Clientes Afectados por Aviso de No Beber 
10 de enero, 2025 






